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	OFFICER INVOLVED CRASH
	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a single-vehicle crash involving a Fort Lauderdale police officer.  The incident took place today at approximately 3:34pm in the intersection of W. Davie Boulevard and SW 4th Avenue.

The officer did sustain injuries but his official condition is not yet known.

PIO Kathy Collins will be at W. Davie Boulevard and SW 4th Avenue in the southeast corner at 4:45pm.  
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